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I support requiring naturopathic services as a covered part of health benefit plans 

offered by PEBB and OEBB.  It not only makes sense from a health care perspective, 

but can also result in lower health care claims.  As a recipient of naturopathic 

services, I wholeheartedly support this measure.  This modality of care is a very 

viable option and should be included as a covered service.  Naturopathic practice 

emphasizes taking care of one's physical and emotional health in a preventative and 

remedial sense, which could actually be more cost effective in many instances.  


